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In love with Christ; Be the best I can, Be kind to one another. 

 
 

         

         Monday 1st March 

 

Dear Children of St.Cuthbert’s,                                                  

 

Hello everyone. This is a letter to all children who have been at home remote learning. We have all 

really missed you - the teaching staff, site staff, office staff, lunchtime staff - everyone in our whole 

school community. We are so excited that you are coming back in a week’s time. School has not been 

the same without you all… It’s been VERY quiet. 

 

I know that you might feel a little nervous coming back - that’s natural - it’s like when we come back 

after summer holidays, only the break has been much longer for some of you. Your class friends have 

also missed you greatly, and I’m sure the nerves will go as soon as you see each other’s smiling faces, 

and hear your teachers welcoming you back. 

 

School continues to be a special, happy, exciting and fun place to be, with everyone in our school caring 

for each other. As soon as you are back, I’m sure you will feel much better. Your teachers are already 

planning exciting activities for you - lots of creative, fun tasks for you to complete with all your friends. 

 

Here’s a little list of reminders for you which you can go over with your parent /guardian:  

School gates will open at 8 40am so you can walk straight to your class. Teachers will be at the gates 

to help you: 

 Bring your bottle of water in each day 

 Full school uniform each day (no tie needed at the moment) 

 School P.E. Kits are worn each Wednesday and Friday 

 Remember no jewellery for safety reasons 

 Play times and lunch times you will stay in your class “bubble” 

 Lots of washing our hands each day. 

 Please do not bring your own hand sanitiser etc. in school, we have plenty to share! 

Please try not to worry and if you forget anything, that’s no problem at all - we are all here to help. We 

will send information to your parents to help you. To get you ready and prepared for coming back to 

school, I would suggest that next week you: 

 Go to bed early each night, have a good sleep and get up early around the time you would for 

school. 

 Talk to your parents/guardians about how your days will change and you need to get back into 

routines. 

 Talk about any way your parents/guardians can help you with any worries you may have. 

 

Most importantly - Come back to school with a huge smile! - Best wishes always. We are all so 

excited about seeing you on March 8th. 

 

Mrs Bellis-Knox 

Head teacher 

  


